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Sports for Schools fundraising
event
Our Sports for Schools event which took place on
Thursday 13th October was fantastic!

Students participated in a fitness circuit with an
olympic athlete and learned a valuable lesson
about ‘Never giving up.’

As a School we managed to raise £160.12 for our
fundraising event.
JazakallahuKhairan to all parents that contributed
and donated.
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Hot Meals

Please be reminded that Hot meals deadline
was on Wednesday 19th October. If you wish
for your child/ren to continue having hot school
meals or would like to opt them in, please
return the slip and make payment by Thursday
20th October.
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DATES

FOR YOUR DIARY

Cable Cars Trip (KS1)
Wednesday 19th October

Inset Day (School closed)
Friday 21st October

Half Term
Monday 24th - Friday 28th October

First day back
Monday 31st October

After school clubs

We are pleased to start running the following After
school clubs after the half-term.
Art Club (Monday), Science Club (Tuesday) & Football
Club (Friday).

Letters have been sent out with more information.
Please be reminded that the deadline to return the
slips are Thursday 20th October.
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EYFS SPACES
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EYFS is currently full and we are not
accepting any more spaces. If you
wiould still like to submit a
registration form, you will be put on
the waiting list and contacted in due
course.,




/ APC (Apex Parents Committee) Chair \ I l

We are pleased to announce that Sr Zainab (Mother of
Ammar Y5) has agreed to take the position of APC Apex Primary Schoo
Chair.

InshaAllah, parents will have a chance to speak to her
during the coffee momings.

A reminder that our next coffee mornings will be:
e  Friday 4th November / A reminder to Parents to \
e Friday 2nd December please adhere to the Traffic
\ ) Calming Policy. This can be

found on our website.

The Policy does not allow
U-turns on our road (Argyle
Road); please drive up to Beal
Road (one way system)
ALHAMDULILLAH We

managed to raise £2799 for Additionally, please do not
our Hargreaves event! park in front of driveways and

should you wish to walk with
Jazakallahu Khairan to your child to school then
everyone who donated and please park in a suitable
took part.

parking spot.

Jazakallahukhairan for your

\ understanding. /

Booster club
A reminder that if your child is not

feeling well, please do not send

them into school as it will spread to
students as well as teachers.

Booster for KS1 will now be every
Wednesday as there is Science club every
Tuesday.

APEX WISHES YOU AN ENJOYABLE AMAZING HALF TERM
INSHA-ALLAH. WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE BACK ON MONDAY
31ST OCTOBER.






